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December 14, 2015 
 
 
Dear Brine Shrimp Harvester: 
 
 
An error was discovered in the Cumulative Lake, Shore, and Pond  harvest reported for harvest date 
December 7th.  The corrected values from December 6th through December 13th are given below, in 
pounds:  

HARVEST DATE 
Cumulative 

LAKE 
Cumulative 

SHORE 
Cumulative 

PONDS 
CUMULATIVE 

HARVEST 
December 6, 2015 4,982,900 16,740,331 744,031 22,467,262 
December 7, 2015 5,169,590 16,803,600 744,031 22,717,221 
December 8, 2015 5,358,553 16,882,887 744,031 22,985,471 
December 9, 2015 5,544,146 16,951,027 744,031 23,239,204 

December 10, 2015 5,550,065 16,995,247 744,031 23,289,343 
December 11, 2015 5,557,100 17,044,629 765,713 23,367,442 
December 12, 2015 5,558,240 17,146,925 778,153 23,483,318 
December 13, 2015 5,558,240 17,200,157 797,764 23,556,161 

 
 

Thank you for your support of our work here at The Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
John Luft 
Great Salt Lake Ecosystem Program Manager 
 

 


